## St. Paul's Church of England (A) Primary School



Emsworth Crescent Pendeford Wolverhampton WV9 5NR

with God as our firm journation

Headteacher: Mrs J. Ferretti Telephone No: 01902 558621

Email: <a href="mailto:stpaulsprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk">stpaulsprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk</a> Website: <a href="mailto:www.stpaulscofeprimaryschool.co.uk">www.stpaulscofeprimaryschool.co.uk</a>

15th January 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

On Thursday 18<sup>th</sup> January, the kitchen will be cooking a special lunch for the children;



Hot Dogs and Fries with Belgian Waffles for pudding!



If your child normally has a packed lunch, we would encourage them to have a school lunch on this day **as it directly impacts on the funding we receive**, benefiting **all** children in school.

Many thanks and best wishes,

Mrs J. Ferretti Headteacher







